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Auburn Community Blood 

Drive 

Sponsored by   

The Auburn Elks 

 

Wednesday May 23, 

From 2:00 pm to 5:30 pm. 
 

SPECIAL TRIBUTE 

TO MOTHERS 

WITH 

SUPRISES AND 

GIFTS 

12:00 PM 

HOPE YOU ALL 

CAN 

JOIN US 

Sunday-May 13, 2018 

9:00 AM until 12:30 PM 

Reserved Seating 9AM - 10:15AM 

Open Seating 10:30AM - 12:30PM 



From the Station of the Exalted Ruler – Jack Meylink 

 

Spring is on its way in Auburn. The days are getting longer and warmer and I personally can 
tell it is Spring by the number of weeds that I need to take care of in my yard. But as I write 
this article we are receiving some still needed rain. Spring was definitely the weather we 
got for our Easter Brunch this year.  I believe we had record-breaking attendance for a great 
meal prepared by Chef Scott and his kitchen crew along with volunteers Jim Louis and 
Muriel Oles assisting with the cooking. There was some Egg dyeing and a successful Easter 
Egg Hunt for the children along with an appearance by the Easter Bunny - an image that 
most people are probably still trying to forget.  Also volunteering to help with decorating 
on Saturday or serving on Sunday were: Manny and Kris Martinez, Yvonne Edwards, 
Maralee Gouldthread, Jackie Conci, Bill and Joyce Costa, Christy Mata, Chuck Cooper, 
Barbara Hewitt, Joanne Boston, Nancy Vogel, John and Kathy Madeiros, Linda Lee Talso, Jim 
Boston, Paula Celick, Larry LaVerne, Warren Manley, and Teri Nann. Thank you very much 
for helping to make the Easter Brunch a success.  I'm certain I forgot the names of some 
others that helped and if so please send me a note to remind me. 
The following weekend was another great party at our Lodge with the Inaugural Ball and 
Installation of the 2018-2019 Lodge Officers. We were honored that Larry Rogers, our 
current District Deputy Grand Exalted Ruler, was there to conduct the installation and that 
Tom Tinnel, our District Vice President-elect, was one of the installing officers.  Special 
Thanks to Muriel Oles who acted as master (mistress?) of ceremonies for the dinner and 
party that followed. The team that prepared the Lodge for the evening were Judi Billey, 
Joyce Costa, Yvonne Edwards, Barbara Espinosa, Maralee Gouldthread, Sandy Halladay, 
Vickie Harris, Ellie Neal, Patty Pelzman, Val Provan, Betty Jo Thomas, and Nancy Vogel. 
Volunteering to serve the dinners and assist clearing the tables were Elaine Jenanyan, 
Denise DiMiceli, Denise's sister Ann, Terry Houk, and Pat Hall. Thank you to all that 
volunteered to make this a great evening. Although they won't see this a special thank you 
to the Crystal Image Band that provided the music. Comments I have heard have all been 
positive so perhaps we can have them back again at another event. 
 
In other news, we have had 13 additional Lodge members attend a Responsible Beverage 
Service course accredited by the State ABC. This is to ensure that we are in compliance with 
a new state Elk decision that anyone that serves alcohol at our Lodge must complete one 
of these courses. All of our bartenders already had this certification and now we can also 
assure that those that serve Margaritas on Taco Tuesday have the proper training to 
recognize and prevent service to underage or over-served customers. 
For those that are wondering about the status of the new calendar books for 2018-2019, 
they will be available to handout soon. You can blame your new ER for the delay. 
I mentioned last month that my theme for this year at the Lodge is Think Local. I have a 
couple ideas for things that I would like to do in this area but would also like some input 
from all of you. If you have any ideas in this area or would be willing to be part of a 
committee to advance these ideas, please let me know. 
I can be reached at 530-305-9112 or email me at jackmeylink@yahoo.com. To be honest, 
email works best as there is less chance for me to forget to write something down. 
 
Hope to see you at the Lodge,  

Jack  
 
 

 

  

Wreaths Across America 
 
 

"Calling All Elks:  It's May and 
that's when Wreaths Across 

America makes its annual debut 
here in Auburn.  You may start 
buying your wreaths NOW by 

picking up a brochure in the Lodge 
lobby next time you're there - 

Taco Tuesday's an excellent time 
to get your order form. 

 
This year our goal is to provide 

more wreaths than last year (2017 
Elks purchased 196 wreaths) to 

Honor and Remember our 
Veterans buried at the New and 

Old Auburn Cemeteries on 
December 15th, 2018. 

 
If you have questions, call Paula at 
(530) 885-1428, or ask her when 

you see her at the Lodge, or email 
her at 

crowpaula0211@gmail.com, she's 
very happy to answer questions." 

 
 

mailto:crowpaula0211@gmail.com


LODGE BYLAWS 

Auburn Lodge Bylaws are available on line at 

http://www.elks.org/lodges/bylaws.cfm?lodgeNumber=1691 

 

A user name and password are required, and access through 

this link is restricted to Lodge members only.  Members who 

don't yet have a password may register by giving their 

membership number and name to Grand Lodge online 

at:    http://www.elks.org/members/registration.cfm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

 

                                                       
 

                                    

The Auburn Elks Lodge Bulletin is published monthly by 

Auburn Lodge #1691 

B.P.O.E. Elks 

195 Pine St. 

Auburn CA  95603 

530-888-7111 

www.auburnelks.org 

auburnelks@gmail.com 

Regular Lodge Meetings 

2nd & 4th Thursday – 7:30 p.m. 

Pre-Lodge Dinner – 6:30 p.m. 

Business Hours 

Tuesday thru Friday 

9 a.m. to 6 p.m 

Bar hours: 11 a.m until 8 p.m. 

Closed Monday 

Bulletin Deadline 

15th of the preceding month 

 

Bulletin Editor, Tom Hart 

530-367-3577 

Tomdiana87@yahoo.com 

 

Assistant Editor, Linda Simmons 

genfreak@pacbell.net 

 

Advertising: Tom Hart 

530-367-3577 

 

Auburn Lodge 

#1691 B.P.O.E. 

 

New Officers for 2018                   

 

 

 Exalted Ruler         Jack Meylink               
Leading Knight       Harlan Moore               
Loyal Knight          Bill Chelonis          
Lecturing Knight    Larry LaVerne         
Esquire               Linda Lee Talso                    
Chaplain   Bill Costa                   
Inner Guard            Paula Celick                       
Tiler                 Wanda Nordstrom             
Treasurer  Gene Henggeler                
Secretary  Bob Oles                           
Organist   Linda Wismar 
                                                   
Trustees 
5th Year                  Warren Manley                 
4rd Year                  Dennis Koehn                  
3nd Year                 Royce Birks                      
2nd Year                 Wayne Helley 
1st Year   Kathy Madeiros 

 

             From the Secretary 

     Bob Oles 

                          

 

A big thank you goes to all you Early Birds for getting your dues 

paid.  Remember when you get your new membership card that 

you must sign it before you can be admitted to meetings and 

functions.  Also, if you plan on traveling and visiting Elk Lodges, 

make sure that you take your current Elks membership card with 

you.   

In keeping with our Exalted Ruler Jack Meylink’s “Hands in The 

Community”, on April 13 – 14, 2018, the Lodge put on a free 

California Hunter Education Class with more than 60 students in 

attendance. This is the course required by the State of California 

for the first-time purchase of a California Hunting License.  

Students must attend the entire two-day course and pass a final 

exam to receive their certificate of completion.  The following 

instructors who are acting under the authority of the California 

Department of Fish and Wildlife were Walt Drysdale, Andrew 

Drysdale, Larry Rolufs, Mark Capik, Bob Oles, Karl Fulenwider and 

Warden Brian Moore.  Helpers Nancy Drysdale and Nancy Capik.  

There will be another class in August. These classes have been 

sponsored by and held at our Elks Lodge for many years.   

If you have a change of address or need to order a name badge, 

we have order forms in the office or at the bar.  Please 

remember to print legibly so that the correct information gets to 

the Secretary and if you lose your key card or badge there is a 

$10 charge to replace it.  

As always, if you want to reach me please email 

rfoles@sbcglobal.net or phone 916.798.6591. 

Bob Oles, PDDGER, Secretary 

 
 

http://www.elks.org/lodges/bylaws.cfm?lodgeNumber=1691
http://www.elks.org/members/registration.cfm
http://www.auburnelks.org/
mailto:auburnelks@gmail.com
mailto:Tomdiana87@yahoo.com
mailto:genfreak@pacbell.net
mailto:rfoles@sbcglobal.net


 

 
Every Tuesday 

Lunch social 
Taco Tuesday 

 
Every Wednesday 

Elks Lunch 11:30 am to 3:00 pm 
 

Friday May 4, 2018 
Birthday Dinner 

Chili Rellenos & Chicken Fajitas 
Spanish Rice, Refried Beans, Seasonal Vegetables 

Salad Bar, Hot rolls, Dessert 
 

Thursday May 10, 2018 
Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
Sunday May 13, 2018 

Mother’s Day Brunch 9 am to 12:30 pm 
Quiche 

Smoked Salmon with Cream Cheese & Bagels 
Made to order Omelets n’ Eggs by Jimmy 
Crispy Smoked Bacon and Sausage Links 

Carving Station with Prime Rib & Baked Ham 
Fresh Fruit, Desserts 

and More 
 

Friday May 18, 2018 
Cook Your Own Steak Night 

 
Thursday May 24, 2018 

Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
Friday May 25, 2018 

All You Can Eat 
Pizza, Spaghetti, and Salad 

 

                        CRYING CORNER 
It pays to attend Lodge.   Lodge meetings are held on the 2nd and 
4th Thursday of the month except for  November and December, 
2nd Thursday only.  Dinner is at 6:30 p.m. and the meeting starts 
at 7:30 p.m. 
 
At the Lodge meeting on March 22, 2018, $300 major jackpot 
was lost due to his absence by Doug Gridley and losing $200 was 
John D. Bailey.  At the Lodge meeting on April 12, 2018, $300 
Major Jackpot was lost due to his absence by Mathew Tribur and 
losing $217 was Thomas R. Edmiston. 

 

 
   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Butcher Block 
 

   From the Station of the 
   Leading Knight – 
    Harlan Moore 
 
 
ER Jack and his slate of officers are officially installed for 
the 2018-19 Lodge year.  Gentle reminder if you have 
not sent your dues to our very efficient Lodge Secretary 
it won’t be long before your eKey will not work at the 
door and last year’s membership card won’t work when 
the door is attended.  Please get your dues in, we would 
miss you and you would miss the good work we do and 
the many activities available through ELKS in general 
and specifically our Lodge.   
 
The motto of the Leading Knights station is “Charity” a 
special thanks to all who embraced that effort with 
donations to ENF and The Purple Pig both efforts 
support our” Elks Care Elks Share” down to our very own 
community. 
 
Finally, spring is here at least the day I am writing this 
article.  Don’t forget our Mother’s Day Brunch on May 
13th, best value in town. Cook your own steak returned 
in April and will run through the fall.  Those special and 
returning events, plus our regular monthly events, it is 
your Lodge use it, hope to see you there! 
 
Finally, questions or comments call 530-906-4765 or 
email Harlan@hemoore.com  
 
Best, 
Harlan 

 
 

 
 
 
 
● Long Term Care ● EA+ (Travel Emergency) ● Vision 
● Dental   ● Identity Theft ● Hearing   ● Pet Insurance 
● Medicare Supplement  ● Medicare Advantage 

 
Ernest J. Strobel, President (530) 887-0102 

CA License – 0568200 

mailto:Harlan@hemoore.com


Lodge Cleanup Reminder 
 
Please remember Lodge Cleanup the 1st Wednesday each month at 9:00 am. The next one is on May 2nd. 
In April. we did some general clean up inside, outside, vacuumed carpets, cleaned doors inside and out, cleaned and dusted 
bar area, cleaned downstairs, cleaned lobby cleaned kitchen, cleaned floor drains, cleaned coffee area, cleaned popcorn 
machine, cleaned nacho machine, dusted blinds, cleaned windows, cleaned and filled salt & pepper shakers, sprayed weeds, 
and much, much more. 
 
The Lodge would like to thank the members that worked In April:  PER Dick Robart, PER/BHC Pres. Manny Martinez, ER Jack 
Meylink, Esquire Linda Lee Talso, Trustee/BHC Dir. Warren Manley, Tom Eastman, Mike Van Hook, Ed Rodriguez, Remy 
Giannini, Jim Harris, Cedric O’Hern, Cedric Trujillo, Gary Beckes, Cam Whitty, Bill McPeak, Henry Tukloff, Mike Slattery, Ron 
Bailey, Tim Kent, Rich Cortez and Bill Davis 
 
Turnout was a little better, we could always use more help.  Please come out and give us a hand next time. 
 
Dick Robart Lodge Cleanup Chair 
530-889-1779h 530-906-1945c 
lib.dick.robart@gmail.com 
 

Additional Purple Pig Contributors for Elk Year 2017-2018 

 
Century Club Contributors     
Campbell Dianna  
Helley  Wayne  
Kleger  Roy  
Robart  Dick  
Sutherland Rick  
VanDelsen Dennis 
 
 
 

Elk of the month – Bob Souza 

 
   
  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

52 Club Contributors 
Basque  Evon  
Gruber  James   
Murray  Reginald   
Schlichting Bill   
Roberts  Mike  
Wagner  Norma  
 

Late last year I selected Dan Fisher to be the coach of the ritual team. Dan had the experience 

and the credentials for the job and I thought it would be good to give some of the people that 

have done this job every year a break. Shortly after, Dan decided to transfer to another Lodge. 

On very short notice I then went to Bob Souza who readily agreed to take on the task again. I 

think he was looking forward to having a year off from this task but instead, he is at the Lodge 

every Monday evening working with the officers and helping us to be a team that can compete. 

Bob has a tremendous amount of knowledge about all things to do with Elkdom. He agreed last 

year (also on short notice) to lead a training session for the officers when the District Deputy 

Grand Exalted Ruler required it in his audit. 

He has led the orientation session for our new candidates, he explains the California/Hawaii 

Purple Pig Major Project to our new members, and I have found him always willing to fill in for 

any of the officers at a regular meeting or initiation when asked.  

I therefore think it is appropriate to name Bob as Elk of the Month as the Ritual Team will be 

competing in the annual ritual competition at Calpine Lodge on May 4th and 5th. 

 

Jack Meylink, Exalted Ruler 

 

ADVERTISING RATES: 

MEMBERS: $80.00 per year 

Non Members: $200.00 per year 

12 issues to 850 members monthly 

*Business Card size advertisement 

*Website Exposure 

Call Tom Hart for Advertising 530-367-3577 
 



                                         

   Bill Costa 
 
 

God, grant me the serenity. To accept the things I cannot change,  

Courage to change the things I can, And wisdom to know the 

difference.  

Living one day at a time, Enjoying one moment at a time, 

Accepting hardships as the pathway to peace, Taking, as Jesus did, 

This sinful world as it is, Not as I would have it, 

Trusting that you will make all things right, If I surrender to your will, 

So that I may be reasonably happy in this life, And supremely happy 

with you 

Forever in the next. 

Amen.  

Bill Costa 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introducing more of our new officers. 
 

        
      Larry LaVerne         Kathy Madeiros 
    Lecturing Knight                1st Year Trustee 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   Lodge Manager 

It has been 3 years since I started working at the Elks and 

I want to thank everyone for their continued support.  

This past year we have completed most of the changes 

in the bar area and have replaced the shelving in both 

refrigerators.  I would also like you to welcome our 

newest member of the kitchen staff, Adi.  If you would 

like to receive the daily emails, please email me at 

auburnelks@gmail.com and I will add you to my list. 

Now for the business part.  In May we will start with 

the May Cinco de Mayo Birthday Dinner serving Chili 

Rellenos and Chicken Fajitas on May 4th.     On Sunday, 

May 13th is our Mother’s Day Brunch featuring Carved 

Prime Rib and Ham, Jimmy’s Famous Omelet Bar, 

Home Made Quiche, Smoked Salmon and desserts 

featuring Scott’s Famous Bread Pudding.  On Friday, 

May 18th is our Cook You Own Steak Dinner.   We will 

be ending the month with our All You Can Eat Pizza and 

Spaghetti Dinner Friday, May 25th.   

Remember every Tuesday is Taco Tuesday and every 

Wednesday we have the Elks Lunch Menu with Scotts 

Blue Plate Specials. 

Bob DiMiceli 
Lodge Manager 

 

 

https://www.thoughtco.com/bible-verses-about-courage-701347
https://www.thoughtco.com/bible-verses-about-wisdom-701361
https://www.thoughtco.com/what-you-want-most-in-life-701527
mailto:auburnelks@gmail.com


 

                                    Lecturing Knight – Larry 
LaVerne 
 
 
I'd like to say that I feel honored to have been chosen to be this 
year's Lecturing Knight.  The position has many responsibilities 
which I am trying to get a handle on.  Luckily, I have good "past 
Lecturing Knights" to help me find my way. 

In addition to reporting Sickness and Distress as well as the 
Lodge of Sorrow, I will, on occasion, be writing to you regarding 
issues relating to the office of Lecturing Knight.  Where 
appropriate I will send cards or flowers to those in distress, and 
if possible, call or visit and hopefully bring a bit of comfort.  Let 
me stress that I cannot do this important function without your 
help and the help of our past Lecturing Knights.  Feel free to call 
me anytime at (530) 885-1428 or Email me at 
crowislandmusic@gmail.com with your thoughts and with 
information that needs to be disseminated regarding Sickness 
and Distress or the Lodge of Sorrow. 

Sickness and Distress: 

Christine Fetzer fractured her hip Saturday evening, April 7th, at 
the Lodge.  She went into surgery on the 9th of April at Auburn 
Faith Hospital. 

Bill Rockefeller is suffering from Lung Cancer. 

Barbra Peters, wife of Billy Peters is suffering from Lung Cancer. 

Will Thomas is currently undergoing investigation for possible 
surgery to remove a tumor. 

Lodge of Sorrow: 

Joyce Chelonis, wife of Bill Chelonis, passed away 3/25/ 2018.  
Memorial Services were held at the Lodge, Sunday, April 29 from 
11:00 am – 2:00 pm. 

Yvonne Edwards brother recently passed away. 

Larry LaVerne 
Lecturing Knight 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         
 

        

                 

 
 
     
 
  

RV Club News    -     RV Outing in Chico  
 

 
 
Our Chico outing was a three-night event, Friday, 
March 23rd, Saturday the 24th, and Sunday the 25th 
with beautiful weather all weekend long.  Trail Bosses 
Bill and Nancy Utley, assisted by wranglers Rick 
Azevedo and Pat Nielsen, and Dennis and Gerry 
Koehn put on a really great rally, with 18 rigs and 35 
ralliers.  We did have 6 cancellations. 
 
Friday started out with our cocktail hour and right 
into lots of great pizza, salad, and ice cream.  Good 
booze, good food, good friends.  Don't get no better 
than that!  Saturday there was a 9 am great 
continental breakfast.  It was a day and dinner on 
your own.  Heard the day went great with golf, 
gambling, shopping, touring, watching a St. Patrick's 
Day Parade downtown, hiking, and some sat around 
enjoying the company and great spring day.  Several 
of us went to Phagnettis and had a good dinner.  
Sunday, we all enjoyed a continental breakfast and 
great Bloody Mary's by bartender Rick.  Bingo started 
at 3 pm with rip-roaring competition.  Have to say the 
big winners were the Bauer’s with 3 wins!  THEN, I 
emphasize a great tri-tip dinner.  Tender juicy meat, 
baked potato, 3 different salads, dessert.  One of the 
best dinners yet!  
 
Monday was time to head home, after what we all 
will agree was a GREAT RALLY.  Thanks to trail boss 
team of Bill and Nancy, and wrangler teams of Rick 
and Pat and Dennis and Gerry.  See you all next 
month in the beautiful mother lode town of Jackson 
at the Rancheria. 
 
Linda Arnold 
RV Club Historian 
 



                            Veterans Corner 
 

     
 
 

Welcome to May.  Let your summer plans begin.  This month we will be honoring our Veterans that have gone to realms on 
high.  Memorial Day is Monday, May 26.  Remember those who have served.  There will be services at all the local cemeteries 
that day with the first one at 9 am at the New Auburn cemetery, followed by the ceremony at the Old Auburn Cemetery at 10 
am, and 11 am at the Auburn Indian Cemetery.  The Newcastle Cemetery ceremony will be at 12 pm. 
 
At present, we have an expectation that the bench donated this year by our Lodge will be in place for the ceremony at the Old 
Auburn Cemetery by Memorial Day.  This project to place a granite bench at both the Auburn cemeteries has been in the works 
for about 5 years.  When it was determined that Grand Lodge would not accept a grant application for monies to pay for this 
patriotic endeavor, we then began raising funds to do so.  This project is now completed and those who want to visit our locally 
interred military will have a place to sit while in the Veterans section.  Thank you very much to those of you who donated to this 
very worthwhile cause. 
 
On May 14, we will be going to the Reno V.A. hospital to conduct our annual BBQ.  The hospital is at 975 Kirman Avenue, Reno, 
NV 89502 (Put this address in your vehicle's GPS).  We will meet at the Auburn Elks Lodge at 8 am to set up carpools and then 
head out arriving about 10 am in Reno.  This will provide us time to visit with the patients and set up for their lunch.  We'll serve 
about 60 long-term resident patients and about 15 patients in the limited mobility section.  Our primary reason to go to the 
hospital is to visit with those individuals there and supplement this activity with a meal that is not on their acceptable meal 
list.  We're going to serve polish hot dogs and hamburgers with all the fixins.  We need about 20 volunteers to make this a 
success.  Please consider making it a day with us.  Let me know as soon as possible.  You will be back in Auburn by 4 pm that 
afternoon.  Thank you in advance. 
 
If you need a "Veteran" sticker for your membership card, please see me at the Lodge and I will provide you with one. 
 
Remember our men and women serving on foreign soil while in harm’s way.  They need our prayers and their families would as 
well.  Should you pass by a Veteran in your travels, please extend to them a hearty "Thank you for your service."  They will 
appreciate it.  May God watch over all of us here in America and our military around the world. 
 
Rudy Pelzman 
Chairman 
Veterans Service Committee 
Phone: (916) 771-0294 
E-mail:  laketahoe@att.net 

 

MAY BIRTHDAY DINNER 
 
Come join us down Mexico Way for a festive evening celebrating CINCO de MAYO. Chef Scott will be preparing a 
tasty menu complete with Chili Rellenos, Chicken Fajitas, and other Mexican delights. Wear your sombreros, bright 
colored festive attire and join in the celebration.  
Be sure to bring your patriotic spirit to the June Birthday Dinner which will honor FLAG DAY. Red, white and blue 
will be the theme for the evening to celebrate our American flags. 
Buy your tickets early as table seating fills up quickly for these events. Birthday members bring in your free dinner 
ticket in advance to exchange it for your seating ticket. The dinner tickets for June will go on sale Taco Tuesday, 
May 1, 2018. Looking forward to seeing everyone at the Birthday Dinners. 
 
Bob Espinosa 
Birthday Dinner Chairman                                                                       

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
  



       March Pool Results 

   

 
                    

  

 

 

       
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Mar 7th 
1st. Jack Meylink /Mike Cosby 
2nd. Chuck Cooper/Bill Nordstrom  
3rd. Rick DeKnoop /Bill Costa  
Attendees: 
Manny Martinez /Garry Hubbard 
Art Jepsen/ Don Council 
Remy Giannini /Bill McPeak 
 
Mar 14th 
1st. Wil Thomas/Gary Hubbard 
2nd. Don Council/Bill Mc Peak  
3rd. Chuck Cooper/Roger Imsdahl 
Attendees: 
Bill Nordstrom /Al Hewitt 
Manny Martinez /Fred Jones 
Linda Lee/Remy Giannini  
Mike Cosby /Art Preston 
Rick DeKnoop /Bill Costa  
 
Mar 18th 
1st. Al Hewitt /Rick DeKnoop  
2nd. Chuck Cooper /Dave McGuire 
3rd. Jack Meylink /Rex Gouldthread  
ATTENDEES: 
BILL Costa/Bill Nordstrom  
Manny Martinez /Fred Jones  
Gary Hubbard/Wil Thomas  
Mike Cosby /Linda Lee 
 
Mar 28th 
1st. Roger Imsdahl /Pete Biersteker  
2nd. Rick DeKnoop /Bill Mc Peak 
3rd. Don Council /Mike Cosby 
ATTENDEES: 
Al Hewitt /Fred Jones  
Bill Costa /Rex Gouldthread  
Art Jepsen/Bill Nordstrom  
Chuck Cooper/Howard Young 

 

Elk’s shuffleboard March 2018 
 

March 7 
1st Krissy Whitty/Glenda Cooper 
2nd Kris Cosby/Ann  
3rd Jan Quarry/Maureen Price 
 

March 14 
1st Ellen Whitty 
2nd Sally Imsdahl/Jan Quarry 
3rd Barbara Hewitt/Maureen Price 
 

March 21 
1st Krissy Whitty/Jacqui Conci 
2nd Glenda Cooper 
3rd Jan Quarry/Kris Cosby 
 

March 28 
1st Jan Quarry/Ellen Whitty  
2nd Kris Cosby/Krissy Whitty 
3rd Glenda Cooper/Joyce Costa 
 

 

 

APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP 
 

The following have submitted applications for 
membership in Auburn Elks Lodge No. 1691. 

 
Pete Thompson proposes Tad Berkebile; Cedric O’Hern 

proposes Carol Arens; John Robertson proposes 
Bradford Tallman; Jimmy Louis proposes Joanne L. 

Boston; Richard Schroeder proposes Robert Schroeder 
and Jack Meylink proposes Christy Ann Mata. 

 



Welcome Our New Members 

              

               

 

The following officers of Auburn Lodge #1691 were installed for the Elk year 2018-2019 on April 7, 2018. 
 

Position  Officer   Installing Officer 

Exalted Ruler  Jack Meylink  Larry Rogers 

Leading Knight  Harlan Moore  Dave Provan 

Loyal Knight  Bill Chelonis  Sharon Bettencourt 

Lecturing Knight Larry LaVerne  Phil Bettencourt 

Esquire   Linda Lee Talso  Chuck Cooper 

Chaplin   Bill Costa   Manny Martinez 

Inner Guard  Paula Celick  Jim Boston 

Tiler   Wanda Norstrom Dick Robart 

Treasurer  Gene Henggeler  Bob Espinosa 

Secretary  Bob Oles  Bob Souza 

Organist  Linda Wismar  Marv Fetzer 

1st Year Trustee Kathy Madeiros  Tom Tinnel 
 

In addition, the following Trustees continue their service: 
1st Year Trustee          Kathy Madeiros 
2nd Year Trustee         Wayne Helley 

3rd Year Trustee          Royce Birks 

4th Year Trustee          Dennis Koehn 

5th Year Trustee          Warren Manley 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
  
 
 
  
  
  
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 01 Dejarnette, Monroe C  
 02 Jordan, Brett  
 02 Vander Linden, Kent Paul  
 02 Welz, Marilyn  
 04 Castorina, Margaret L  
 04 Lease, Steven Warren  
 04 Sabol, Dan  
 04 Schmitz, Robert  
 05 Evans, Patricia 'Pat' K  
 06 Bice, Tom C  
 06 Boyes, Calvin R  
 06 Fee, John A  
 06 Leidigh, James  
 06 Stager, Gene  
 07 Bailey, Bruce  
 07 Rodriguez, Benedicto  
 07 Rowen, Edward  
 08 Rytsis, Nathan Joel  
 09 Murrill, David  
 09 Niemeyer, Bob  
 09 Young, Stephen  
 10 Eastman, Thomas E  
 10 Eulberg, Daniel C  
 10 Fisher, Charles R  
 10 Martin, Brad  
 10 Wicks, Edward C  
 11 Kamps, Michael B  
 11 Neal, Richard A  
 11 Quarry, Kenneth J  
 11 Supinger, Dennis  
 13 Schmidig, Frank  
 14 Johnson, Kevin  
 15 Gregerson, Eugene D  
 

 16 Broderick, James  
 16 Leone, Joe  
 17 Fetzer, Marvin C  
 17 Heirigs, Larry W  
 17 Roe, William H  
 18 Cardiff, Ronald T  
 18 Oliveira, Louis 'Tony' A  
 18 Provan, David B 
 19 Chandler, Gail Hamilton  
 19 Everson, Rosanna  
 19 Simpson, Linda S  
 21 Bisson, Calvert  
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